
Clarion Limestone School District
Understanding Our Threat Assessment Team

Dear Clarion Limestone School District Community,

The safety and well-being of our students, staff, and community members are our highest
priorities. To enhance our efforts in maintaining a secure and supportive environment, we want
to share some important information about a vital resource within our district: The Threat
Assessment Team.

What is the Threat Assessment Team?

The Threat Assessment Team is a group of specially trained professionals within our school
district whose primary responsibility is to ensure the safety of everyone in our school community.
The team is composed of administrators, counselors, school psychologist, law enforcement
officers, and other relevant staff members. Their collective expertise allows for a comprehensive
approach to evaluating and addressing any behaviors or communications that may suggest a
potential threat to the safety of others or the individual themselves.

What Does the Threat Assessment Team Do?

The primary role of the Threat Assessment Team is to identify, assess, and manage situations
where there may be a threat of violence or harm. Here are the key functions the team performs:

1. Identification: The team receives information from students, staff, parents, or community
members about any concerning behaviors, communications, or situations that may pose a risk.

2. Assessment: Once a potential threat is identified, the team assesses the situation carefully.
This involves gathering information, interviewing those involved, and evaluating the severity and
credibility of the threat.

3. Intervention: If the assessment determines that a real threat exists, the team works
collaboratively to intervene. This could involve counseling, conflict resolution, or, if necessary,
involving law enforcement to ensure the safety of all.

4. Prevention: The team also plays a proactive role in educating the school community about
identifying warning signs of potential threats and encouraging open communication. Their goal
is to create a safe and supportive environment where concerns can be raised before situations
escalate.

How is the Threat Assessment Team Used?

The Threat Assessment Team is a preventive tool, designed to act before any potential harm
occurs. When someone—whether a student, staff member, or community member—reports a



concern, the team steps in to conduct a confidential assessment. By working behind the scenes,
they help to address situations early, with the goal of de-escalating any potential dangers and
providing appropriate support to those involved.

If you, or someone you know, notice any concerning behaviors or feel that there may be a safety
risk within our schools, we encourage you to reach out. Every report is taken seriously and is
treated with the utmost care and confidentiality.

A Safe and Supportive School Community

The creation and implementation of the Threat Assessment Team is just one of the many ways
the Clarion Limestone School District is committed to protecting our students, staff, and
community. We believe that by working together and remaining vigilant, we can maintain a safe,
positive environment where every student has the opportunity to learn and grow without fear.

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about the Threat Assessment Team and
its role in our district, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for your support and commitment to the safety of our school community.

Sincerely,

Brian Weible
Superintendent
Clarion Limestone School District

The following are the current 2024/2025 school year team members
Superintendent - Brian Weible
Principal - Rob Sintobin
Asst. Principal - Davey Eggleton
School Psychologist - Alex Gray
Special Ed Director - Jon Quinn
Dean of Students - Jordan Johnston
Elem. Teacher - Abby MacBeth
HS Guidance Counselor - Jeff Standfest
Behavior Specialist - Gracie Wiles
Support Therapist - Jake Pontist
School Resource Officer - Mark Graf
School Resource Officer - Steve Johnson
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